DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
DIVISION OF WATERSHED MANAGEMENT

REVISION TO THE UPPER DELAWARE WATER QUALITY MANAGEMENT PLAN

TAKE NOTICE that on MAY 20 ng pursuant to the provisions of the Water
Quality Planning Act, N.J.S.A.58:11A-1 et seq, and the Statewide Water Quality
Management Planning rules, N.J.A.C. 7:15-3.5, a revision to the Upper Delaware Water
Quality Management Plan (WQMP) and Warren County (Pequest River) Municipal
Utilities Authority (MUA) Wastewater Management Plan (WMP) was adopted by the
Department. This revision concerns the ekisting Pequest State Fish Hatchery at 605
Pequest Road in Liberty Township, Warren County, which has a surface water
discharge. The discharge is currently identified in the Warren County (Pequest River)
MUA WMP, NJPDES Permit number NJ0O033189, without a permitted flow or discharge
location. This action qualifies as a revision pursuant to N.J.A.C. 7:15—3.5(b)(1) which
allows for the correction, clarification, or updating of erroneous, unclear, or outdated
statements in Statewide and areawide WQM Plans. This revision identifies the
allowable discharge of 8.21 million gallons per day at Latitude 40° 50" 17.3" Longitude

74° 57' 08.5", as reflected in the existing NJPDES permit.

\/ Lawrence {. Baier, Director
Division of Watershed Management
Department of Environmental Protection
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